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You don't often get email from hailey@cpbctc.com. Learn why this is important

Greetings:
 
Please find attached a Letter of Support in favor of the Harborton Reliability Project LU 24-
041109 CU EN GW (HO 4240019).
 
Sincerely,

Hailey Saguibo
Office Manager
Columbia Pacific Building and Construction Trades Council 
1001 Molalla Ave STE 207 Oregon City, OR 97045
503-774-0546
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1/28/2025 


 


Marisha Childs 


Hearings Office 


1900 SW 4th Avenue, Suite 3100 


Portland, OR 97201 


 


RE: Support for Portland General Electric’s Harborton Reliability Project (Case #4240019) 


 


Dear Ms. Childs, 


 


The Columbia Pacific Building and Construction Trades Council includes 22 affiliated local unions, representing over 


20,000 construction workers in the Portland Metropolitan and Southwest Washington areas. We are pleased to 


support PGE’s application for the Harborton Reliability Project.  


 


The Harborton Reliability Project offers significant opportunities for our union members and the region's future 


through expansion of indirect projects expected in the next decade. A reliable power supply attracts new 


businesses, creating additional opportunities for our members. PGE has thoughtfully developed a plan that 


maximizes benefits and minimizes environmental impacts through years of research and planning, leading the way 


for progress. 


 


Approving PGE’s application for the Harborton Reliability Project is an investment in our region's economic 


prosperity and a direct benefit to our members and the industries we partner with. It sends a clear message that 


Portland is ready and open for business, encouraging companies to locate and expand here. We strongly support 


the approval of this application. 


 


 


Sincerely, 


 


 
 


Randall Friesen  


Executive Secretary-Treasurer  


Columbia Pacific Building & Construction Trades Council  
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Marisha Childs 

Hearings Office 

1900 SW 4th Avenue, Suite 3100 

Portland, OR 97201 

 

RE: Support for Portland General Electric’s Harborton Reliability Project (Case #4240019) 

 

Dear Ms. Childs, 

 

The Columbia Pacific Building and Construction Trades Council includes 22 affiliated local unions, representing over 

20,000 construction workers in the Portland Metropolitan and Southwest Washington areas. We are pleased to 

support PGE’s application for the Harborton Reliability Project.  

 

The Harborton Reliability Project offers significant opportunities for our union members and the region's future 

through expansion of indirect projects expected in the next decade. A reliable power supply attracts new 

businesses, creating additional opportunities for our members. PGE has thoughtfully developed a plan that 

maximizes benefits and minimizes environmental impacts through years of research and planning, leading the way 

for progress. 

 

Approving PGE’s application for the Harborton Reliability Project is an investment in our region's economic 

prosperity and a direct benefit to our members and the industries we partner with. It sends a clear message that 

Portland is ready and open for business, encouraging companies to locate and expand here. We strongly support 

the approval of this application. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Randall Friesen  

Executive Secretary-Treasurer  

Columbia Pacific Building & Construction Trades Council  
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